Other Policy Recommendations:

· While it is crucial for students to receive examination accommodations in order to effectively demonstrate their knowledge of the subject being studied it is also crucial for the academic staff to review their practices in setting examination papers and explore the following issues:

· Is the language used in the exam accessible to all students

· Is the format of the paper accessible to all students

· How do I create equity of process without compromising academic standards

Each institution should provide training to their staff to provide a format in which to discuss and resolve these issues

· As teaching staff may also act as invigilators during the exams it is necessary to provide training to teachers to familiarise them with the procedures involved to allow them to perform effectively in this role especially when invigilating for a student that requires specific accommodations. 

· Each teacher should receive a copy of the college’s policy on examination accommodations

· One component of examination accommodations is a spelling and grammar waiver. While this accommodation is available to students no clear guidelines are available to teachers on how to mark these papers. This can result in a variation in the grades awarded to students and thus can compromise the academic process.  Therefore it is essential that these guidelines be developed as speedily as possible and that some training be given to staff on marking papers where a spelling and grammar waiver has been awarded 
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